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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

For Immediate Release:  June 20, 2024 

 

*UPDATE 6/27/2024* 

*UPDATE 6/25/2024* 

*UPDATE 6/24/2024* 

 

VILLAGE OF RUSSELLS POINT 

NEW WATER METER REPLACEMENTS 

 

 

Russells Point Water Works will be installing new Water Meters.  

Work is scheduled to begin on or about June 24, 2024 - July 8, 2024 weather permitting.  

 

This project includes installation of new meters and removal of the old meter. Installation 

will take less than 30 minutes. During this brief time, water services will be interrupted. 

Water service will then be immediately restored.  

 

Should you have questions please contact Dan Tynan at 209-346-9393.  

Project team will have an Evno Core ID.  

 

The following areas will be affected for this construction:  

 

Center Ave.  

High Ave.  

Buckeye Ave.  

Fairview Ave.  

Holly Ln.  

Taylor St.  

Russell St.  

Morse St.  

Cardinal Al.  

Park Ave.  

St. Rt. 708 and East of St. Rt. 708  

North Orchard Island Rd.  

Marshall St.  

Warren Ave.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Madison Ave.  

Jackson Blvd.  

Garfield Ave.  

Lincoln Blvd.  

Washington Ave.  

Burkhart Ave.  

Mansfield St.  

Clermont Ave.  

Cain St.  

Fantasy Island  
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